
From: David Neale   
Sent: 02 September 2023 23:39 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planing application Takeley 
 
I can’t believe that I’m having to object to this ridiculous application again. Are Uttlesford council 
deliberately letting these developers ruin out lovely village. Enough is enough our village can’t 
handle the numbers. The roads, schools, doctors and shops can barely handle it at the moment 
without adding to the problem. Please please stop the madness.  
 
 




